
 

 

NO BUSINESS MEETING 

IN THE MONTH OF JULY 2022 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there will not be a business meeting of 

the Guam Public Utilities Commission (“PUC”) for the month of July, 

2022.  The next business meeting for the PUC, is scheduled for August 25, 

2022. This matter was discussed and decided in early May, 2022, and was 

announced at its June 16, 2022 special meeting. 

 

Sincerely, 

Lourdes R. Palomo 

PUC Administrator 


